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NEWS RELEASE 

 
NOXIOUS WEED SPRAYING OF HIGHWAY ROADSIDES TO BEGIN NEXT WEEK 

 
 
May 25, 2016 
 
 
McLeod County will begin spraying for noxious weeds and brush along County roads May 31, 2016, 
weather permitting.  The majority of the weeds are thistle and wild parsnip.     
 
Landowners not wanting adjacent Right of Way sprayed because of organic farming or other special 
reasons should contact our Department with the locations requested.  Landowners are expected to 
maintain the noxious weeds and brush in those no spray areas. 
 
If the public would like to report locations of noxious weeds or has any questions regarding the 
chemicals used, spraying techniques, etc. they should contact Elvis Voigt our Maintenance 
Superintendent at (320) 484-4321.   
 
For other Highway Department related information please see our website at 
www.co.mcleod.mn.us/highway or checkout our Facebook and Twitter pages; username is 
“McLeodCoHwy”. 
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